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Date: 17 June 2019 16:48:09 

Re: Local Plan & Proposed Development of Green Belt Land in Bmionwood (Phipps 
Lane) 

You are no doubt aware that Fiddlers Feny Power Station is situated in Wanington, the 
address being, Widnes Road, Wanington WAS 2UT. This Power Station will be 
completely closed by 31st March 2020. 

This site was not considered for inclusion in the Local Plan. It should now be included and 
the Local Plan revisited. 

The site is Brownfield and is a huge site which could easily be developed thus fulfilling 
yom requirement to build more houses in W anington. 

Bmionwood Parish Clh. Cathy Mitchell stated (at a recent smge1y at Bmionwood) that 
Wanington Borough Council wanted to develop a large site rather than the infill of pockets 
of Brownfield land. 

Now is Wanington Borough Council's oppo1iunity to fulfill it's obligation to the 
Government to build more houses and for W aiTington Borough Council to LEA VE 
GREEN BELT LAND ALONE. As stated by the Government "Green Belt Land should 
only be used as a last resort and only in exceptional circumstances". 

Kind Regai·ds 

Paul and Sue Thomas and family 




